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Dear parents,  
 
We are incredibly excited about the upcoming, amazing opportunities your child is soon to experience at 
Kingswood Residential and Outdoor Activity Centre. 
  
To confirm, the dates and times for Year 2’s residential are: 
 
Monday 13th February 2023 – pupils will depart school at approximately 10am and will eat lunch at 
Kingswood in a picnic style fashion. Children will need to bring a packed lunch along with a drink. Please do not 
send children with any cans, glass bottles or sports drinks. If your wish for your child to have a free school 

packed lunch, then please indicate this on your permissions reply.  
 
Wednesday 15th February 2023 – pupils will arrive back at school for approximately 2pm (time to be 
confirmed on the day via text). 
 
Your child will be travelling to and from their residential via school minibus so if you choose to come to school 
to wave them off/back please be mindful that you may have to wait for the next departure/arrival.  
 
The consent form attached gives options for emergency medication (Calpol), which you will be consulted with 
via phone if your child were to require it, top bunk permissions and photographs for use by Kingswood. Please 
return this no later than Tuesday 7th February.  
 
Your children will have an option of meal choices when on residential, however on their last day they will be 
given a sandwich choice for their lunch. To help their kitchens prepare this, please indicate your child’s choice 
on the consent form attached.  
 
Please remember that when helping your child to pack their case (and please ensure they are involved in 
packing so they know what they have with them), do not allow them to bring anything valuable – no tablets, 
electronic devices, cameras or smart watches please. Please also ensure ALL their items are named to avoid 
missing property.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 2 team.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
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Child’s name: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Sandwich option for Wednesday 15th February’s lunch: 

Sandwich choice Please tick ONE only 

Ham   

Cheese  

Egg mayo  

Tuna and Sweetcorn  

Chicken and bacon (gluten free)  

Cheese and pickle (vegan)  

Falafel and houmous (vegan)  

Salt and pepper chicken (halal)  

Chicken salad (halal)  

 
By signing below, I consent for my child to receive, if necessary, the proprietary medicines listed below at the 
dosage appropriate for their age: 
 

Ailment Treatment Signed 

Headache / pains  Paracetamol - Calpol (you will be contacted via 
phone call to be informed should your child require 
this) 

 

Asthma Ventolin Inhaler if participant’s own has run out. 
This will only be given if previous medical consent 
for an inhaler has been given 

 

 
         I give permission for my child to sleep on the top bunk of the dormitory’s beds. 
 

Occasionally, photographs and videos are taken of participants undertaking activities for use on 
Kingswood’s publicity material, website or on their social media sites. Please tick the box to confirm 
that photographs of the participant named on this form may be used for these purposes. 

 
 
Please tick or highlight your lunch preference for Monday 13th February.  

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child.                                                                                            

 
I request a packed lunch be provided by the school (free of charge under the universal infant   free 
school meals scheme).  

 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ 
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